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06-March-2004 
(The text of this Letter originally posted on the CUFON BBS 27-March-1992) 
 
This Letter set forth Air Force responsibility and reporting procedures for information and 
materiel pertaining to unidentified flying objects, and was later superseded by Air Force 
Regulation 200-5. 
 
Although we are not 100% certain, we believe that this Letter, superseded Headquarters USAF 
letter (AFOIN-C/CC-2), Subject: “Reporting of Information on Unidentified Flying Objects,” 
dated 19 December 1951. 
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